TOWN OF MILTON
NOTICE OF PUBLIC CONTRACT

PLEASE TAKE NOTICE that on May 18, 2022, the Town Board of the Town of Milton intends
to enter into a contract with Scott Construction, E9827 County Road P, Wisconsin Dells,
Wisconsin 53965 in the amount of $24,995 to chipseal a section of Prairie Moon Road extending
from the Town of Milton/Town of Belvidere town line to STH 35. This notice is provided
pursuant to Wis. Stat. 60.47, subd. 2(a).

Dated: May 11, 2022

By: Attes;{
]fenjaa’}ﬁ Adank, Chairperson Kalene Engel, Town C rk

Posted at the Milton Town Hall and on the Town of Milton website



